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Commissioner Williams. Motion 
carried.

The Treasurer’s Report was 
presented by Judge Blair. 
Commissioner Millican made a 
motion to approve the 
Treasurer’s report. The motion 
was seconded by Commissioner 
Sefcik. Motion carried.

The Extension Agent Kandice 
Everitt presented her report. She 
also reported that she is starting 
a 10 week program with the 3rd 
graders in Bronte. They will be 
learning about the importance 
of  vegetables. 

Sheriff  Wayne McCutchen’s 
report was presented by Judge 
Blair.

Tax Collector’s Report was 
presented by Judge Blair.

County/District Clerk Mary 
Grim presented her report. She 

Coke County Commissioners 
met March 13, 2017, at the 
Coke County Courthouse in 
Robert Lee.  Those in 
attendance included County 
Judge Roy Blair, Precinct #1 
Commissioner Donald 
Robertson, Precinct #2 
Commissioner Paul Williams, 
Precinct #3 Commissioner 
Marshall Millican, Precinct #4 
Commissioner Joe Sefcik, and 
Mary Grim, County/District 
Clerk.

The meeting opened with the 
pledge to the flag and prayer 
was offered by Commissioner 
Williams.

Judge Blair announced the 
presence of  a quorum.

Commissioner Sefcik made a 
motion to approve the minutes 
for February 28, 2017. The 
motion was seconded by 

also reported that elections are 
coming soon. 

Constable Precinct 1 Marty 
Boyd’s report was presented by 
Judge Blair. 

Justice of  the Peace Jackie 
Walker presented her report.

The D. R. Report was not 
available.

The Trapper’s Reports for 
October 2016 -January 2017 
were presented by Judge Blair. 

No action was taken on the 
burn ban.

On 
March 25, 2017, the Coke 
County 4-H Rifle Team 
competed in the 10th Annual 
Charlie Greenway Silhouette 
Match in Baird, Texas. This was 
the first shooting match of  the 
season and is the first season for 
the team to compete in the Air 
Rifle Silhouette competition. 
Tristan Grantham won 1st and 
Joey Goddard won 3rd in the 
Junior Air Rifle Silhouettes.
The team’s participation would 
not have been possible without 
the NRA grants enabling the 
Coke County 4-H Rifle Team to 
purchase the amazing air rifles 
and expand their program to 
include air rifle competitions this 
year.


